
 
 

Grant Nash Colfax, MD 

 

 

 

 

 
October 17, 2017 
 
Marin County Board of Supervisors 
3501 Civic Center Drive 
San Rafael, CA  94903 
 
SUBJECT:  Update from the Department of Health and Human Services 
regarding status of clinic integration.  

 
Dear Supervisors: 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
1.  Receive Department of Health and Human Services’ update on clinic integration. 
   
SUMMARY:  On September 12, 2017, your Board accepted the Department’s 
recommendation to move forward with the closure of the HHS Dental Clinic and 
Specialty Medical Clinics and transfer of patients to Marin Community Clinics (MCC) 
provided the Director of Health and Human Services determines transfer criteria 
have been met.  A key component to improving health equity and medical outcomes 
is ensuring that people have access to integrated services to address their health 
needs. Today, the Department returns to provide your Board with an update on the 
clinic integration.  We have been working closely with MCC to make the transition as 
seamless as possible to ensure continuity of care.  We have also been working with 
Human Resources, labor unions, and other stakeholders to address employee 
concerns and needs. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  There is no fiscal component associated with the acceptance of 
this report.   
 
 
REVIEWED BY: County Administrator [ X ] N/A [     ] 
 Department of Finance [    ] N/A [ X ] 
 County Counsel [    ] N/A [ X ] 
 Human Resources [    ] N/A [ X ] 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Grant Nash Colfax, MD 
Director 
 


